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14 August 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ 
 
I write to let you know that I have appointed Father Don White as Vicar General to assist me in 
the Diocese.  Father Don will fulfill this role in addition to his current parish appointment. 
 
I am appreciative of the support of Father Peter Tonti, who has assisted me in the episcopal 
ministry for these past few years. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Most Rev Michael McCarthy 
Bishop of Rockhampton 

mailto:bishop@rok.catholic.net.au
http://www.rok.catholic.net.au/

